

Dear Friends:

As the seasons begin to change, everyone in the Stratton neighborhood is looking forward to an iconic winter filled with great weather, great snow, good health and good times with friends and family. At the Carlos Otis Stratton Mountain Clinic, we are busy with our usual preparations to assure that we are ready for another season of superior slope side medical care when it is needed most.

Who are we? COSMC is a not-for-profit modern medical center conveniently located slope side and near the Stratton Village. We are a Board of Directors made up of volunteer homeowners, business owners, and professionals in the Stratton Community whose task is to oversee the successful operations of our seasonal medical clinic. We are a professional staff of Physicians, Nurses, X-ray Technicians, Paramedics and EMTs, as well as an Administrative Staff that exist to serve you and your family. Our highly recognized team of Emergency Medicine physicians and Orthopedic Surgeons originate from some of the best medical institutions in the country! Together we make a resort based medical team that delivers world-class medical care with a touch of hometown warmth and compassion. All of our physicians volunteer their time and talents to staff our facility each year.

What do we really do? We can treat earaches, sore throats, manage chest pain, serious trauma and all acute orthopedic conditions. We provide urgent care and family medicine as well as ambulance transport service to Stratton Resort homeowners, guests and the surrounding community. When your child is ill, we can help. When someone is injured, we have all the resources to treat them. When emergencies occur, we respond. We provide physician level care at every visit. Our program is unique, our care is effective and patient outcomes are outstanding. When all our resources are mobilized, we save lives.

Why are we asking for your help? For over 50 years we have provided medical care for the Stratton Community. We have built a modern medical facility that needs continuous maintenance and upgrades. Our recent investments include new X-ray equipment, ultrasound devices, cardiac monitors and AEDs so we are ready when you need us. The costs of medical supplies, medication, healthcare salaries and operating fees have all increased significantly in recent years. Like most every healthcare institution, we must ask for financial support to survive, grow and continue our services into the future.

On behalf of the/Carlos Otis Stratton Mountain Clinic, we appreciate your very serious consideration to financially contribute to our mission. We are a 501c(3) not-for-profit institution and any financial contributions may have tax benefits as allowed by law. Direct stock transfers, as well as pledges over an extended period of time are welcome options. If you have any questions, please contact us at any time.

In good health and appreciation,

Seth Boyd, Executive Director

Dr. Kevin Glassman, President COSMC Board